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Dear Sebastopol City Council Members,

I'm writing in support of a ceasefire resolution. I encourage you to put the resolution on the
agenda and vote in its favor. This resolution gives Sebastopol the opportunity to affirm our
commitment to long-term peace solutions. We would be in good company of other Northern
California cities that have passed similar resolutions including Cotati, Richmond, Oakland,
and San Francisco. 

Sincerely,

Maggie Luce
 Sebastopol 




